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Gulfstream Sailing Club
P.O Box 1124 Ft. Lauderdale, FL. 33302
Email:Commodore@GulfstreamSailingClub.org
www.gulfstreamsailingclub.org

February 18, 2014

Mr. David Vazquez

Assistant Director, Parks, Recreation and Cultural Arts
City of Hollywood

1405 South 28th Avenue

Hollywood, FL 33020

Re: Renewal/Extension of Management Agreement

Dear Mr. Vazquez:

| am writing to express, on behalf of Gulfstream Sailing Club, our sincere desire to renew and/or
extend the Management Agreement that has allowed Gulfstream to operate the City of
Hollywood’s facility at Sailors Point. As you know, this Agreement has resulted in the City
meeting its goal of teaching the City’s children to sail, regardless of ability to pay, and
Gulfstream fulfilling its purpose, to get more sailors on the waters of South Florida.

We certainly wish to continue that success for this renewal period and beyond, and to thank you
and the City of Hollywood for allowing us to pursue this important endeavor.

Very truly yours,
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Jim(Webb
Commodore

cc: Luis Oliveira
GSC



